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Comments: The idea of creating numbered ("designated") campsites along FS road 390 is excellent.  I would

also like to see something similar up the 390A spur as there are getting to be a lot of "unofficial" sites established

up that way too.   I would hope that, as part of this, some sort of online registration system is established so that

people can reserve spots ahead of time AND so people can assess availability before they drive all the way up

there only to find that all spots are full.  This leads people to get creative and find some sort of place to pitch their

tent.   Of course, with this in place it will be necessary to have some sort of recourse in the event someone has a

reservation and arrives only to find the spot taken by someone without a reservation.  This could get tricky,

especially since there is no cell coverage up there.   Maybe they take a photo of the "squatter's" license plate and

that person gets a fine in the mail.  It doesn't fix the weekend, but might--over time-- fix the problem.  THX. 


